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RMS NEWSLETTER – January 2022 
 

2021 has been a challenging year for all. We want to thank our RMS families, 

staff, and students for their patience, understanding, and support. Our 

community has shown resilience, positivity, and flexibility through everything that 

has been thrown at us. From us to you and yours, we wish you a merry and 

bright holiday season filled with all the things that you hold near and dear to 

your heart. We are hopeful that 2022 is filled with new beginnings and blessings. 

We look forward to seeing you in 2022 rested and rejuvenated. Cheers to a 

fresh start in 2022! 

Kudos Corner! 

➢ Thank you to the RMS Student Leadership Team for all the fun activities 

that you planned for our staff and students and for reminding us that 

kindness is free to give and encouraging us all to make it our priority to 

help others and spread joy.  

➢ Thank you, Mr. Pomeroy, for rolling out the Student Perception survey. We 

look forward to reading the results and planning next steps based on 

student voice. 

➢ Thank you to our RMS elves that have spread Christmas cheer throughout 

the school with decorations, treats, and holiday attire. It sure is hard to be 

a Grinch at RMS!  

➢ Thanks to Rudolph, Buddy the Elf, and their helpers for their time, 

donations, and holiday cheer to make the Best Buddies Boutique a huge 

success! We couldn’t have done it without the support of RMS students – thank you for making donations and 

special purchases. Watching kids get so excited to buy gifts for others was heartwarming.  

 

Sports News 

In Tigers Sports news, we didn't get all scheduled basketball games in, but our teams were able to each get one game in 

before the break. As we head into the New Year, we really don't know what that will look like just yet, and we thank you 

for your continued support and patience as we work through these new Public Health protocols. Please have a fun and 

safe Holiday Season from RMS Athletics! 

 

Extracurricular/Clubs/Sports 

Until further notice, only double vaccinated students can participate in extracurricular, clubs, and sports. Currently, all 

students under the age of 12 are not able to participate in any extracurricular, clubs, or sports. We are hopeful that this 

regulation will be short lived and will communicate with you should this regulation change.  

 

Fundraising Update 

Pizza Twice Fundraiser was a huge success as we raised $1090 toward the purchase of GaGa ball pit and new flagpole 

system. Thanks to families who participated in this delicious fundraiser! 

 

Gift Card Blitz 

Our Gift Card Blitz was a huge success thanks to your participation and generosity. Thank you to the Best Buddy Club 

for donating the profits from the Best Buddy Boutique. Through all our efforts, Christmas will be a little merrier for RMS 

families.  

 

Lost and Found 

Our lost and found items have been donated. Please remind your child/ren to take responsibility for taking care of their 

personal belongings. 

 

Cafeteria 

Our cafeteria will reopen for business on January 10. We encourage families to preorder their meals to ensure they get 

what they want from the menu. 

 

Winter Plan 

Please review the new Winter Plan before returning to school on January 10, 2022. You can read the detailed plan by 

visiting: https://www2.gnb.ca/content/dam/gnb/Departments/ed/pdf/K12/k-8-winter-plan.pdf  

 

Staff of the Month – December  

Mme Comeau is being recognized as our Staff of the Month by RMS students and staff. 

Staff and students share many reasons why Mme Comeau is a deserving recipient of 

the Staff of the Month award for December. Students and staff that have the privilege 

of working with Mme Comeau compliment her work – “She has done an amazing job 

with student leadership students to bring some fun to RMS!", "For being the best 

teacher.", "An amazing teacher.", "She ALWAYS exudes positivity with staff and her 

students. She is a ray of sunshine.", "She helps me when I need it and she's over all a 

great teacher!", "She is always happy and likes to help when you need it", "Is a 

responsible teacher, is kind, and is just great as a whole!" Mme Comeau shows her 

school pride through her daily contributions to RMS. We are so lucky to have her on 

Team Tigers! 

 

Amanda Piron                  Angela Thomson 

Principal                   Vice-Principal 

 

  

Up Coming Events: 

Happy New Year – 2022! 

➢  Classes resume on January 10, 2022 

RMS Newsletter Goes Home 

➢ January 25 

National Family Literacy Day 

➢ January 27 

Virtual Student Recognition Ceremony 

➢ January 31 
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